AIBA Family congratulate Interim President Mohamed Moustahsane on his birthday

Description

Dear Dr. Moustahsane,

On behalf of the whole AIBA Family, we send you best wishes on your birthday.

May your birthday be the start of a year filled with good luck, good health, and much happiness.

The post <u>AIBA Family congratulate Interim President Mohamed Moustahsane on his</u> <u>birthday</u> appeared first on <u>AIBA</u>.

https://www.aiba.org/blog/aiba-family-congratulate-interim-president-mohamed-moustahsane-on-his-birthday/